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2023 has been a busy and successful year for the club, welcoming 
some new members and new vehicles. Apart from the monthly 
ROOG’s the club attended several car shows, winning best Club 
display at the Appledore show. Other activities included visits and 
charity quiz nights. The highlight of the year was a four-day trip to 
Suffolk/ Norfolk borders. The year ended with a fantastic Christmas 
lunch at a local Hotel. All club members are looking forward to the 
new year and with trips and car shows already being planned. 
January kicks off with our AGM and a ROOG weather permitting. 
 

 
 

 
 


